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Dear Mr Watson 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 21 September regarding a further 15 sets of minutes 
within the scope of your original Freedom of Information (FOI) request of 20 August 
2010. 
 
I can confirm that another, detailed search has been conducted and a further six sets 
of minutes have been found. These are attached and have been redacted under 
section 40(2) of the FOI Act, in accordance with usual IPS and Home Office policy.  
 
The attached minutes, together with those already provided, are all that we hold. The 
FOI Act does not require us to obtain the minutes from elsewhere, if we do not hold 
them ourselves. 
 
I hope that you find these additional sets of minutes useful and I am sorry that they 
could not be traced at the time of the original release. However, I assure you that this 
is definitely all we hold. If you remain dissatisfied, please submit a fresh request or 
take the matter up with the ICO. 
 
I am copying this letter to the ICO. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Diane Lambert 
Head of Parliamentary and Correspondence Management Team 
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